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Delivering water and power™

September 21, 2018

Your neighbor, Darren Eyring, has expressed interest in our Assisted Irrigation Delivery District (AIDD)
program. A neighborhood meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday October 2, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the
front yard of 1755 E. 2" Avenue. An SRP representative will attend the meeting to provide additional
information. The enclosed brochure provides a summary of what an Irrigation Water Delivery District
(IWDD} is and its benefits.

If you have any other questions or need additional details, please contact our IWDD specialists at
(602) 236-3333.

Sincerely,
Irrigation Services
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